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The Long County Board of Education and Superintendent David Edwards would like to thank 

our staff, students, and parents for an awesome first week of school.  The excitement of a new 

year could be felt throughout the schools.   

Student enrollment at each school continues to climb.  The district, as a whole, saw 3,848 

students report to class:  Smiley Elementary 993, McClelland Elementary 866, Long County 

Middle 940, and Long County High 1049.  We have an additional 142 students enrolled who 

have not reported as of this press release.   

We are experiencing a high volume of parent drop-off and parent pick-up traffic at both of the 

elementary schools.  We appreciate your patience as we continue to work to have a safe and 

efficient process for dropping off and picking up students.   


